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July 3, 1987 

Mr. William J. Lemay 
State Land Office Building 
P. 0. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Dear B i l l , 

I plan to be i n Santa Fe on Tuesday, July 7, to meet with the 
governor to discuss with him the decision of Mobil O i l Company 
to stop disposing of produced water i n a l l surface disposal 
sites i n New Mexico and s p e c i f i c a l l y Laguna Gatuna. 

I am sending you a copy of the l e t t e r I have sent to the 
governor so as to keep you f u l l y informed of the s i t u a t i o n . 


